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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Diana Kempson  

Address 
5194 Tipperary Ave 
Waldorf, Maryland 20602 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
It is abhorrent for a government entity of ELECTED persons to enforce a medical product on every citizens of its jurisdiction. In my 
everyday life I practice personal responsibility. I do my part to stay safe on the roads while operating a large vehicle. I practice 
effective hygiene practices such as washing my hands with soap and water when needed. I DO NOT need or want a group of power 
hungry, ignorant people telling me to cover my face when I see no imminent danger to myself or my family. The actions of the 
Charles County commissioners and Dr. Abney are absolutely disgusting and inappropriate. It is evident that these ELECTED persons 
have forgotten that they actually work for the general population and clearly want to be fired from their jobs. This “state of 
emergency” and “health emergency” are jokes of the highest order. Listen to the people and let us live our lives in peace.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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